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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Paganelli, Anthony
Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2025 9:10 AM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: Thanks for Attending the WKU Professional Development Day
Attachments: 6.png

Hey Jeremy,  

On behalf of the WKU Libraries and the WKU LITE Program, I want to extend our thanks to you for 
attending our Professional Development Day that focused on supporting librarians across K–12 schools 
and higher education. 

Your participation and thoughtful engagement made the event truly meaningful. It was great to see every 
educational level of dedicated professionals coming together to share experiences and knowledges 
about helping our students become information literate. 

We appreciate your time in helping us create an opportunity to learn from each and grow in our 
profession.  We look forward to continued collaboration as we work to support and uplift the vital role of 
librarians in our communities. 

Best wishes, 

Tony and Andi Paganelli 
 
 
Anthony Paganelli  
First-Year and Student Success Librarian 
Music and Education Subject Specialist 
anthony.paganelli@wku.edu 

 




